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    Missing Endangered Adult—Town of Burke 
 
 
Madison, WI—Wednesday, July 24, 2024 
 
The Dane County Sheriff’s Office is asking for the public’s assistance in locating 62 year-old 
Paul H. Ferrall of Madison, Wisconsin. He was last seen on Friday, July 19, 2024 in the area of 
Larry Lane in the Town of Burke and left the area on foot. Mr. Ferrall has no access to a vehicle 
and was recently in the downtown Madison area.    
 
Mr. Ferrall is a white male, approximately 5’11” and 165lbs and was last seen wearing blue jeans 
and a multi-colored sweater. Mr. Ferrall’s family is concerned and it appears he left without his 
prescribed medication. If Mr. Ferrall is located, please contact the Dane County Sheriff’s Office 
or call 911.  
 
If you have any information on the recent whereabouts of Paul Ferrall, please call the Dane 
County Communications Center at 608.255.2345 or the DCSO Tipline at 608.284.6900. 
 
 

PLEASE SEE PHOTOS ON THE FOLLOWING PAGE 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 


